
500 Consumers Road Lorraine Chiasson 
North York, Ontario M2J IP8 Regulatory Coordinator 
PO Box 650 phone: (416) 495-5962 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 fax: (416)495-6072 

Email: lorraine.chiasson@enbridge.com 

February 17, 2010 

VIA COURIER AND EMAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
Year 3 of 5 Year Incentive Regulation Plan - 2008 - 2012 
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2009-0172 

Pursuant to the Board's Procedural Order NO.3 dated December 23, 2009, enclosed 
please find two paper copies of the response to undertaking TCU-1.1. 

As indicated at the Technical Conference (p. 6, Tr 10-28,2010-02-11) the response to 
undertaking TCU-1.2 will be provided as soon as possible after February 18, 2010 when 
the actuals are available. 

The above document has been filed through the Board's RESS and will be available on 
our website at www.enbridge.com/ratecase February 18, 2010. 

Sincerely, 

Lorraine Chiasson 

encl. 

cc: Mr. F. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
All Interested Parties EB-2009-0172 


